
Children ages 4-12 are dismissed for Children’s Church in the BLC 

 1  MARCH  2 0 2 5  

SEVENTH-DAY ADVENTIST CHURCH 
Orangevale  



 

This Week March 1st - 8th  
 

TODAY  5:57 pm Sabbath ends 

  6:00 pm Ethiopia Medical Mission Dinner 

  7:30 pm The Music Man at PHAA 

 

 CHECK THE HALLWAY BULLETIN BOARDS MORE EVENTS 

Sunday  9:00 am Men’s Coffee & Chat at BadFish 

  2:00 pm 
The Music Man at PHAA 
    ***last performance*** 

Monday 9 - noon 
Community Services is open for 

Food or Clothing donations 

 12:30 pm OVS Half Day (Teacher In Service) 

Tuesday 9 - noon 
Community Services drive thru 

Food & Clothes closets  

Wednesday  6:30 pm Women’s Book Club 

  7:00 pm Prayer Meeting, Sanctuary 

Friday  6:03 pm Happy Sabbath Jesus 

Sabbath  9:30 am Adult Sabbath School   

 9:45 am Young Parents & Children’s SS 

11:00 am Worship Service 

after church Fellowship Potluck  
         Bring a dish to share  

after church Directory Photos in BLC 

 6:30 pm OVS Family Movie Night 

SPRING YOUR CLOCK FORWARD  

https://phaaonline.com/performing-arts/
https://phaaonline.com/performing-arts/


Check the Bulletin Board in the hallway for more Events :) 

https://forms.gle/YXsCQDqG8BzGBQ2t6
https://forms.gle/tTELgboYRMECwovj8


        Orangevale Adventist School & Preschool 

Office: 916-988-4310  /  Email: office@ovschool.org 

Website: www.ovschool.org 

Orangevale Adventist Church  

Office: 916-967-2838 

Email: office@ovsda.org   Website: www.ovsda.org 

Text Messages send from: (916) 560-1915 

Communication & News from church office.  If you wish to stay 

in touch with things going on,  add (916) 560-1915 to 

your contacts and text ovsdainfo to this number.  

To add your email as well, reach out to church office.  

OUR CHURCH FAMILY IN STUDY 
 

9:30 AM – 10:30 AM 
 

SABBATH SCHOOL CLASSES 

Adults (Quarterly Study) School room #11 

Young Parents Sabbath School BLC, Fireside 

Books of the Bible (Bible Study) School Lobby 

Young Adults  School room #10 

Children’s Classes are held in our Better Living Center 

Youth (High School) BLC 

Juniors (5th-8th Grade) BLC 

Primary (2nd-4th Grade) BLC 

Kindergarten (4 years-1st Grade) BLC 

Cradle Roll (0-3 years) BLC 

 If you need to report any campus maintenance issues, please 
reach out to the church office.  

mailto:office@ovschool.org?subject=Bulletin%20Link%20Question
http://www.ovschool.org
mailto:office@ovsda.org?subject=Bulletin%20Link%20Question
http://www.ovsda.org


Greeters: Jennifer Maynez 

Deacons: Dale Wilkinson & Glenn Sowa  /  Elder: Chuck Tache 

Prelude, Postlude: Kristi Bradley-Robbins  

Praise Team Leaders:  David Phillips , Danny Kwon  and Team 

Audio Visual: Ed Maynez & Misa Olvera 

Streaming:  Mathias Gallaher / KeAb Ayana Daniel 

Our Church in Worship 

Musical Meditation 

Music for Inspiration Praise Team & You! 

Welcome Caleb Tache 

Invitation to Giving  Tim Olaore 

Scripture Reading Crouch Family 

JOHN 4:46-47 

Children’s Story Chae Kramer 

Music for Inspiration Praise Team & You! 

Prayer  Chuck Tache 

Let us kneel before our God 

Message Chuck Tache 

WHAT WOULD YOUR STORY BE 

Musical Meditation 



Scan for Link to  

Adventist Giving 

Online, or click here 

 

Questions?  
 jewett.d@gmail.com 

This Fund is where you can donate for 

renovations and improvements  

to our Sanctuary and facilities  

on the Orangevale Campus.  

-School Subsidies  
                  (three schools) 

-Utilities/Insurance/Taxes 

Sabbath School Ministries -Fellowship Luncheons, etc. 

-Office Staff, Supplies, Building/Property Maintenance 

-Music and Live Streaming Ministries (AV/Sound System) 

Monthly Need: $24,074 

 

https://adventistgiving.org/donate/ANPIK1
mailto:jewett.d@gmail.com








https://phaaonline.com/performing-arts/


Click Here 

https://ethiopiamedicalmission.eventbrite.com/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScoj2D0fye20dwL7Ub8tU5NXNL1oal9f4t5PDMJNQxoznQuVQ/viewform




 Corn Green Beans 

Pasta Noodles Pinto Beans 

Diced Tomatoes Black Beans 

Tomato Sauce Mac n’ Cheese 

We are serving more people 

than ever before and WE ARE 

IN NEED WEEKLY of the following items.  

Regular size is 17” 

Food for thought: If every family could 

bring a canned item or two each week 

& leave in the foyer bin = it would be a 

G R E A T  H E L P !   
 

We are currently having to purchase goods 

weekly at a cost of $300 or more. Any help 

either with monetary donations or goods is 

much appreciated.  

  

  

Many Thanks from, 
Your Food Closet Team 


